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Dear Redistribution Committee, 

 

My name is Eva Doumanis.  I have been the owner occupier of unit  Oak park Vic, 

for the last 7 years.  

I truly value living in this peaceful and quiet suburb as I find it very much to my liking 

I was very much surprised to say the least with your sudden decision to actually redistribute the 

Division of Wills in favour of adding suburbs such as Carlton, Princes Hill and Parkville  

 I have no reservations in adding these suburbs to the shire of Wills but my fierce objection is to the 

fact that you are excluding parts of my suburb as well as parts of Glenroy, Pasco Vale South and 

Brunswick West which they share many common cultures and believes  

Our suburbs have longstanding connection with the city of Merri-bek and have been part of that 

local government area. 

  I strongly believe that is essential not to divide our community that shares many common traits and 

merits which in return provide us with sense of belonging and connectedness 

Maribyrnong does not reflect our community and what it represents which is very relevant to us as 

residents of this shire 

The removal of large parts of the suburbs from Wills is not reflective of the interest and needs of our 

community group 

 For these reasons, we urge the committee to reconsider the proposed boundary changes related to 

our suburbs of Oak Park, Glenroy, Pasco Vale South and Brunswick East etc… 

 

Your consideration and understanding to this objection are very appreciated. 

 

Kind Regards 

Eva Doumanis 
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